
 
  
 
 
Dear C-Accel Expo 2020 Presenter: 
 
During July1-2 2020, the NSF Convergence Accelerator Pilot (NSF C-Accel or C-Accel) held a 
virtual Expo. The event included presentations of the projects by the teams that received grants 
in Phase I and participated in the prior training. All Phase I award teams were invited to 
participate.  
 
As a member of a Phase I award team and participant in the Expo 2020, you have been selected 
to provide feedback about your experiences with the Expo and how well the prior training 
sessions prepared you for this event. We are sending this request to all presenters and request 
that each individual respond with their personal opinions and not submit a single team response. 
This feedback is important and will help to make improvements to the NSF Convergence 
Accelerator program and similar showcase events for the future.  
 
We expect the survey to take approximately 10 minutes. Please follow the link to the survey: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/FebCAccel (Link to be included when survey in Survey 
Monkey) 
 
Participation in this survey is voluntary. Your identity and responses are not linked to your 
current Phase I award or future award decisions made by NSF. Results of this survey will be 
used in aggregate to inform future program, curriculum and event planning. Any quotations used 
will not be accredited to you. 
 
We request that you complete the survey by September 30th 2020) 
 
Thanks, 
NSF Convergence Accelerator Team 
 
OMB No.: 3145-0215. A federal agency may not conduct or sponsor a collection of information 
unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. 
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